Buckinghamshire Archaeological Society NEWSLETTER – Autumn 2016

Membership Secretary's Report for Autumn Newsletter 2016

This is an even briefer report than usual this time, due to very limited access to the membership database while big changes are made to the BAS computing systems. We have had the pleasure of twenty four new members joining us since the start of 2016, mostly from Bucks, but pleasingly also one each from Berkshire, Hertfordshire, Milton Keynes, and Oxfordshire. Of the twenty in Bucks, seven are from Aylesbury and two are from Amersham, with one each from Buckingham, Cholesbury, Farnham Common, Haddenham, Holmer Green, Lacey Green, Quainton, Stoke Mandeville, Waddesdon, Wendover and Weston Turville.

Many existing members have now paid-up for 2016, by cheque and/or a new standing order, which is much appreciated, but there are also many who normally pay by cheque who are still unpaid for this and last year, plus several who pay by standing order but have still been paying at the older membership subscriptions for the past two years. Final letters will be sent to those people shortly.

Bronwen Lee Hon Membership Secretary